New York North Group Records

Surrender, well that is a good topic for me as | struggle to write an article for the newsletter.

I have so much to say but am much better to at speaking and think on my feet quicker than sitting here
and trying to think of what to put on paper. | have been working on the transition to the electronic
newsletter, at this time we have 396 people that are going to receive it in October, and | have had 30
requests for hard copies.

With almost 400 on the email list | feel that we will reach more members when we get the link on the
web page to subscribe to the Hilights. This also would be the link for those wanting to get off the list.

Please don’t send check to me for the newsletter they are to be mailed to the treasurer! I hope that at
this upcoming conference that we can work out the rest of the details concerning the newsletter.

Just an update on our total numbers we have 290 Active Groups, 3 In No Mail status, and 22 active
Alateen groups.

Well this has taken almost an hour or more to struggle through surrender that is something that is very
hard to do, but when we do surrender our lives will become simpler!

KISS “Keep It Simply Simpler”

Hugs to all George!



